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Draft 4 of IEEE PC37.14 was successfully electronically balloted, closing June 25th. There were 19 
affirmative votes, 5 negative votes, and 1 abstention.  The ballot passed with 79% affirmative.  The 
corrupted pdf file that was initially posted for balloting caused a major problem.  This resulted in one of the 
negative votes.   
 
A Draft 5 of IEEE PC37.14 has been generated which incorporates all the editorial comments, and also the 
attempts made for negative ballot resolution.  The negative ballots have been addressed.  Once three 
remaining resolution responses are obtained, there will be a10 day recirculation ballot.  This should happen 
in October. 
 
There are issues that have resulted from work on this revision that are not resolved, and which should be 
subjects for the next revision WG.   
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